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CHARITIES – Both the Nanaimo-Ladysmith Schools Foundation and the United 
Way Central and Northern Vancouver Island charities offer a payroll deduction 
option.  The charities assist local children and families in need. If you would like to 
assist, there are pledge forms available below as well as links to each website, 
which provide more information about the organizations. 
 
Nanaimo-Ladysmith Schools Foundation Pledge Form or visit http://www.nlsf.ca/ 
to find out more about the Foundation. 
 
United Way Pledge Form or visit http://www.uwcnvi.ca/ to find out more about 
United Way Central & Northern Vancouver Island. 
 
 

 
RETIREMENT FUNCTIONS – If you are planning a retirement event that you 
would like posted in NLPS News, please send it to communications@sd68.bc.ca.  
 

 Colleagues and friends are hosting a retirement celebration on Thursday, 
December 14 for Sandy Askham and Patti Lockhart.  Stop in at the 
Black Bear Pub between 4 and 6 p.m. 
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